Lad Guderna
457 Keefer St.
Vancouver B.C.
VEA 1X8

July 22 1999

Dear Mr. Jaguer:

We meant to write to you earlier but Ladislav fell ill.

Lately Ladislav has been unable to work due to his serious health
condition. He really wanted to prepare the next issue of Scarabeus and send the
color prints to Mr. Petitclerc but the present circumstances did not allow him to do
so. We're hopeful that his condition will improve so he will be able to carry on.

With my and Ladislav's best regards to you and Mme. Simone.
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